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September 28, 2021 

To Barker CSD Families and Students: 

 Our annual Parent-Teacher Conference evenings will be moving forward this year, but with 

some changes as noted below.  

Parent-Teacher Conferences will operate as follows and will be held either in-person or by phone.   

Thursday, October 21 4:00 – 7:30 pm 

Wednesday, October 27 4:00 – 7:45 pm.  

High School Grades 7-12: please contact Miss Brooke Pattison in the main office to schedule your 

meeting. She can be reached at 716-795-3201 or by e-mail at bpattison@barkercsd.net.  

Elementary PreK-6: Please work directly with your child’s teacher. 

In your communication, please ensure to include the following: 

1. Student(s) names (first & last) 

2. Which teacher(s) you would like to meet.  

3. If you would like to have the meeting in-person or by phone.  

4. The evening & time frame.  

5. A valid, working contact phone number.  

Please note that if a parent chooses to join via a phone call, know that the teacher will phone the parent 

at the scheduled time. 

If parents are joining in-person, everyone must properly wear a mask while in the building. Also, please 

be on time for your conference so the evening keeps moving and use only your allotted time. If more 

time is needed, parents can schedule this separately with the teacher.  

Also, please do not hesitate in any way to contact your child’s teachers at any time by phone, e-mail or 

other means the teacher has set up.  

Thank you all for your continued patience and commitment to our school district.  

 

 

Michael Carter, District Principal 
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